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Citizen Forum on Street Projects Scheduled for January 21st 

 

New Braunfels, TX - The New Braunfels City Council and Mayor Barron Casteel will host a Citizen 

Forum at the New Braunfels Civic/Convention Center, 375 S. Castell Avenue on Wednesday, January 21
st

. 

 The program will feature information about currently proposed street maintenance projects, the 2013 

Bond Program street projects, and the process for identifying areas for future improvements.  During the 

second portion of the forum, citizens will be asked to provide their input with direct identification of 

roadways they feel should be evaluated as part of the planning process. 

“City Public Works, Capital Programs and Administration staff will be on hand to assist with the data 

collection process and to answer questions concerning the various types of road maintenance utilized in the 

overall program,” said City Manager Robert Camareno. “The forum begins at 6:00 p.m. and the City 

encourages everyone to take advantage of this opportunity to share their opinions and learn more about 

how priorities for street maintenance are developed.” 
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